300417

comment@boardmantohemingway.com

From: EnviroLytical - B2H <info@envirolytical.com>

Sent: Saturday, March 14, 2015 9:06 PM

To: comment@boardmantohemingway.com

Subject: New Communication: We do not support destroying what families have built for generations,

Naomi Hilary <nhilary52@gmail.com>
https://el2.envirolytical.com/communication/view/103040
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